
(PLEASE INVITE YOUR GRANDPARENTS!) 
 

Dear parents/ grandparents, 

  

On Friday 9th February, we will have our annual ‘Grandparents’ Day’.  

Grandparents (or a representative of a grandparent) will be 

welcomed into school for Mass, a classroom visit, and tea/ coffee in 

the assembly hall.  For Nursery – P.4 grandparents, the day will begin 

at 9.30 a.m. with an assembly.  For Primary 5 -7 grandparents, the 

day will begin at 11 a.m. with Mass.  Grandparents’ Day will end for 

everyone at 1.30 p.m.  We look forward to giving you a warm 

Nazareth House style welcome.  The timetable will be as follows:       
 

9.30 a.m. – 10 a.m.: Assembly for Grandparents of children from 

Nursery – P.4 

 

10 a.m. – 11.15 a.m.: Grandparents of children from Nursery – P.4 

can visit their grandchildren in their 

classrooms. 

 

11.15 a.m: Mass for all Grandparents (Children in P.5 – 7 

only due to limited seating) 

 

12 p.m. –1.30p.m.:  Tea and coffee in the hall 

 

12 p.m. – 12.40: Grandparents of children from P.5 – 7 can visit 

their grandchildren in their classrooms. 

 

12.45 p.m.         Grandparents of children from Nursery – P.4 

can collect their grandchildren from their 

classrooms after they have had their lunch 

and take them home. 

 

1.30 p.m.: Grandparents of children from P.5 – 7 can 

take   their grandchildren home after they 

have had their lunch. 

GRANDPARENTS DAY AND SCHOOL DAY ENDS AT 1.30 P.M. FOR 

ALL. 

If grandparents are collecting children from both K.S.1 and 

K.S.2, both children should be collected at 1.30 p.m. 


